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NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING
OF THE 

ACTON AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY
 

Annual Meeting to be held on Saturday January 
15th, 2011, starting at 10:00 am at the Knox Pres-
byterian Church in Acton.

The morning portion of the meeting is open to 
the public and anyone who might be interested in 
becoming a new member. Come out and see what 
we are all about. 

After lunch the meeting is open to current mem-
bers only. The purpose of the afternoon portion will 
be to receive the Financial Statements for 2010 and 
for the Election of Offi cers and Directors.

Jill Medland
Secretary/Treasurer,

Acton Ag Society, 519-853-4699

1,000’s OF NEW AND USED SNOW TIRES IN STOCK!
853-8530 • 1km South of Acton on Hwy 25 • www.besttiredeals.ca

SNOW TIRE 
CHANGE OVERCHANGE OVERCHANGE OVER

$10
PER TIRE

BALANCING INCLUDED
*MOST CARS*
Mon. to Fri. only

To determine your designated home school, access our website www.hdsb.ca click on the 
“Schools” tab, then  “School Locator”. Call your designated school to find out which dates 
have been established for Kindergarten registration.

School Year 2011-2012 
Junior/Senior Kindergarten 

must be 4 years old 
by December 31, 2011

must be 5 years old 
by December 31, 2011

Junior Kindergarten Senior KindergartenREGISTER NOW
Note: If your child is currently attending 
one of our schools for Junior Kindergarten, 
do not register for Senior Kindergarten.

•  Proof of address: lease or purchase agreement or current property tax bill.
•  Proof of age: birth certificate or passport or baptismal certificate for your child.
•  Proof of citizenship: birth certificate or passport or Record of Landing (IMM 1000) or   
 Permanent Resident card. 
•  Proof of immunization or philosophical or religious exemption forms 
 (completed medical authorization where necessary).

If you are not the child’s parent, or if you have sole custody, please bring proof of custody 
(court order). 

Burlington:    ext.3294  
Halton Hills:  ext.3435
Milton:  ext.3307
Oakville:     ext.3271

Please bring the following original documents with you to register:

Note: The Ministry of Education is introducing the Early Learning Program (all day, every day 
kindergarten) over a five-year period. Information regarding which Halton schools will be 
participating in 2011-2012 is available at elementary schools and on the Halton District School 
Board website at www.hdsb.ca

If you require language assistance registering your student for school 
please contact Halton Multicultural Council (905) 842-2486.
 
Si necesita ayuda en su idioma para matricular a su hijo/a, por favor 
llame al Halton Multicultural Council (Centro Multicultural de Halton) 
al (905)842-2486

For further information, please contact: 
Phone:    905-335-3663 
Toll free: 1 877 618-3456

Please register your child as soon as possible.
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LEAVES OF LOVE: At the Acton Seniors Centre 
on Friday, John Buckman placed the first of three 
leaves in memory of his wife Freda on our Look-
ing to the Future trees. They were purchased by 
“Lunchtime Buddies” and “Friends of the Acton 
Seniors Centre”. – Julie Conroy photo
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Eight Acton Seniors 
Recreation Centre board 
members  and Wendy 
Krever, the Acton Seniors 
Centres co-ordinator, plus 
other interested members 
attended the Town of Hal-
ton Hills January 4, 2011 
budget meeting to show 
their support of the pres-
entation by Vice-President 
Bev Jones. Bev is also 
our Fundraising commit-
tee chair. Bev, on behalf 
of the Board of Directors, 
supported the recommen-
dations in the staff report 
to Council in which the 
seniors said they would 
like to move ahead with 
their fundraising campaign 
for the future expansion of 
the Acton Seniors Recrea-
tion Centre.

It was great to see eight 
people enjoying the Tues-
day afternoon movie Eat, 

Pray, Love last Tuesday. 
The Tuesday movie next 
week will be at 10 a.m. 
due to the Birthday Tea in 
the afternoon. Michelle 
has chosen Second Hand 
Lions. It came highly rec-
ommended by Arline, and 
stars Robert Duval and 
Michael Caine.

 I will get to enjoy cake 
and ice cream to celebrate 
my birthday this month.

About two thirds of our 
members have renewed 
for 2011. Please come 
in and renew as soon as 
possible, so you can take 

advantage of the many 
interesting programs, and 
activities at the Centre.

For many years, we had 
a very active Tai Chi class. 
Due to lack of interest the 
classes were cancelled for 
the winter session, but if 
there is renewed interest 
they could resume at the 
end of March. There is a 
sign up sheet for anyone 
interested.

We have changed the 
books and videos on our 
shelves. Are you are look-
ing for something to read 
or watch for a couple of 

hours when the weather 
outside is perhaps blus-
tery and cold or there is 
nothing of TV? Stop in 
and check out the shelves. 
There might be something 
there that would interest 
you. You do not have to 
sign anything; just return 
the books or videos when 
you are ready.

I see there is a new din-
ner theatre trip planned by 
the Travel Club. They are 
going to Carmen’s Dinner 
Theatre in Hamilton for 
lunch and enjoying “The 
Crooners” Sinatra, Orbi-
son and Darin. It sounds 
like a great way to spend 
Valentines Day. See the 
sign up sheet for more in-
formation. Betty assures 
me that although we have 
a Valentine celebration 
that evening at the Centre 
we will be back in time for 
that too. What a day! Two 
celebrations in one day!

Hollywood may have 
their stars on the sidewalk, 
but the Acton Seniors 

Centre is very proud of 
the leaves on our trees. 
Each one represents $50 

and is placed there by 
either friends or families 
celebrating either a happy 
event or in memory of a 
loved one. This week, five 
more were added. Three in 
memory of Freda Buck-
man from her “Lunchtime 
Buddies” and her friends 
at the Centre. The other 
two, by Sharon Porter-
field and Leah Youngblut, 
in memory of their mother 
Annie Leslie. This brings 
the total to over 80 leaves 
which total $4,000 to-
wards our future building 
fund.

The 50/50 was won this 
week and it was great to 
see a very deserving per-
son win. Betty Green has 
worked many volunteer 
hours over the years and 
is still on the Board. She 
won $148.


